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 Randallstown  NAACP  congratulates  Major  Orlando 
 Lilly  being  named  the  Superintendent  of  the  Maryland 

 Natural  Resources  Police  Force 

 Woodlawn,  MD-President  Coleman  released  the  following  statement  on  the  promotion  of 
 Major  Orlando  Lilly. 

 “This  is  bittersweet  because  Colonel  Lilly  has  been  instrumental  in  community  policing, 
 diversity  and  being  the  best  police  officer  serving  the  community  in  Baltimore  County.  He 
 will  be  missed.  I  am  happy  that  he  gets  to  show  NRP  and  that  community  his  talents. 
 The  Baltimore  County  Police  Department  continues  to  produce  some  of  the  best  police 
 officers.  Chief  McCullogh  started  out  as  a  Baltimore  County  police  officer,  Chief 
 Alexander  Jones  of  the  Arlington  Police  Department  started  as  a  Baltimore  County 
 police  officer.  Now  Superintendent  Lilly  has  been  tapped  as  the  top  cop  at  the  NRP 
 police  dept.  These  individuals  are  the  best  of  us  and  the  best  in  policing  who  just 
 happen  to  be  black.  Congrats  to  Superintendent  Lilly.” 




